
Current report no. 51/2020 

Subject: Finalisation of certification process and commencement of physical manufacturing of 

Cyberpunk 2077 discs for Microsoft Xbox and Sony Playstation platforms 

Legal basis: Art. 17 of the Market Abuse Regulation (MAR) - Inside information 

In relation to the information disclosed in Current Report no. 5/2020 of 18 July 2020, the Management 

Board of CD PROJEKT S.A. with a registered office in Warsaw, Jagiellońska 74 (hereinafter referred 

to as “the Company”) hereby announces that the certification process for Cyberpunk 2077 for the 

Microsoft Xbox and Sony Playstation platforms has been completed successfully. The game has “gone 

gold”, and physical duplication of discs has commenced for the above-mentioned platforms.  

Given the scheduled release of Cyberpunk 2077 on 19 November 2020 and the relevance of this project 

for the Company, the above information is communicated in the form of a current report. 

  

Disclaimer: 

This English language translation has been prepared solely for the convenience of English speaking 
readers. Despite all the efforts devoted to this translation, certain discrepancies, omissions or 

approximations may exist. In case of any differences between the Polish and the English versions, the 

Polish version shall prevail. CD PROJEKT, its representatives and employees decline all responsibility 

in this regard. 

 


